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Monday, November 22, 2010

At
The Puhklic Udlities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad St., Columbus, OH 43215
614-466-3202
200-686-PUCO(7826)

[ wanted to express my concerns ard request that at the very least the new regulaljons for
Comrrercial Motor Vehicles rated at 10,000 to 26,000 GVW be pushed back to give companies
Iike ours a realistic opportunity to become fompliant. We just recently leamed to these new
reguiations and do not have time to thoroughly inspect our vehicles and perform the “Annual
Vehicle Inspeetions™ that we have with ow) 26,001 plus GVW vehicles. Our company makes
safaty a priority and we care very much abut our drivers, flect of equipment and vehicles and
ar¢ constantly trying, to cducale our operatfrs & drivers of new safety measures to cnsure both
our employee’s safety as well as those whare on the road with us. However meeting the new
regulation requirements in this short of a tigne (rame leaves us vulnerable and subject 1o the
possibility of [ines come January 1, 2011,
If these regulations are not pushed back 1o pllow additional time this is going to be detrimental 1o
our abihity to opcrate and continue W growpur business whilc exceeding our client’s
expectations. These regulations effect many businesses’ like ours and will impact the entire way
we do business lrom a HR perspective all the way down the line to our drivers reguircments &
service centers warkloads. [ am unable to altend today’s meeting in Columbus personally to
voice my opinion and specific concerns with the new regulations, but hope that with this letter
cur companies concerns will be consideredfwhen you discuss this topic this moming.

L undersiand the thought behind safgty on Ohio’s roads and frecways, I just think it would
have been belter if you had made a better aflempt in notitving those business’s the regulation
would effect in o manner that would ensurdfthere was adequate time 10 become compliant, and
that the companies had an opportunity to thbroughly understand the new procedures for hiring
and collecting drivers information, and flee} maintenance.

Thank vou in advance [or your cOnsideraticTn with this matter!
Respectiully,

A Tats -

Mike Toler
Manager - Yardmaster Inc,.
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